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34 w. M. RUST.-BTATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE.-NORMAL SCHOOL. 

CHAP. 88. and the amount expended for building purposes, to complete the 
work already begun, to cover the deficit in current expenses of 
eighteen hundred sixty-eight, for building purposes, and to in­
crease the working capital of the institution. 

W.M.Rust, 
in fa.vor of. , 

State Agricultural 
College, in favor 
of. 

Normal school, 
appropriation 
for. 

Purpose. 

Approvod Maroh 12, 1869. 

Cllapter 88. 
Resolve in favor of William M. Rust. 

Resolved, That the sum of twenty-five dollars be paid "William 
M. Rust, member of the ho'Use of representatives, for expenses 
incurred during his late sickness. 

Approved Maroh 12, 1869. 

Chapter 89. 
Resolve in favor of the State College of Agrioulture and the Mechanio Arts. 

Resolved, That the sum of twenty-eight thousand dollars be and 
hereby is appropriated in aid of the State Oollege of Agriculture 
and the Mechanic Arts j pmvided that the inhabitants of the town 
of Orono shall make to said Oolleg'e of Agriculture and the Me­
chanic Arts an absolute conveyance of the same premises hereto­
fore conveyed, subject only to the condition that in case the loca­
tion of said college shall be changed fi'om Orono, or be abandoned, 
or cease to be used for the purposes contemplated by the act 
establishing said college, then, and in such "an event, the state 
shall refund to the inhabitants of Orono the sum originally paid 
for said lands, viz: eleven thousand dollars. 

Approved Maroh 12, 1869. 

Chapter 90. 
Resolve relative to the State Normal Sohoolat }'armingtoD. 

Resolved, That the sum of two thousand five hundred dollars is 
hereby appropriated out of any money in the treasury of the state, 
which has accrued from the sale of the four half townships of land 
appropriated for the support of normal schools by act of March 
eighteen hundred sixty-three, for the completion of the normal 
school buildings, and for necessary apparatus and charts for said 




